
TO: Parts Managers/Service Managers 

FROM: Subaru of America, Inc. 

DEPARTMENT: Fixed Operations 

DATE: 07/27/2023 

RE:    Part Numbers 84001FL00B & 84001FL01B  

 

 
UPDATES Safety Recall: WRG-22 Impreza Headlamp Non-Compliance 
 
On June 13, 2023, the status of the 2017 MY VINs affected by this recall was updated to  
‘Open – Limited Parts Available,’ to allow WRG22 recall repairs to begin if those vehicles are 
presented at your stores for other services. 
 
Subaru has been monitoring the weekly supply/demand and inventory levels, and it is 
apparent that there are certain retailers not ordering any parts to support these repairs of 
vehicles that come in for other services. Please be aware these parts are available for 
retailer ordering via PRIME at a level of 3 for all retailers at this time.  
 
To support WRG22 recall repairs for affected 2017 MY vehicles that are presented at your 
stores for other services, SOA will be sending retailers that have not ordered parts the 
following: 
 
84001FL00B- WRG-22 LAMP ASSY HEAD RH - Qty-3 
84001FL01B- WRG-22 LAMP ASSY HEAD LH - Qty-3 
 
Orders will start shipping to retailers:  7/31/23 
Do not cancel orders or return these parts.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Parts Information Coordinators 
(PICs) at 1-866-782-2782, prompt #1. 
 
Thank you. 

 
 

 


